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The	IPART	proposal	offers	a	more	sensible	pricing	policy	for	solar	feed-in	tariff	
than	the	present	rip-off.	What	other	industry	is	entitled	to	buy	at	6	cents	and	sell	
at	around	650%	profit?	The	feed	in	tariff	should	also	increase	with	increases	in	
the	wholesale	price	and	should	be	regulated.	The	IPART	proposal	needs	to	be	
implemented	now.	
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